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From: Julia Krog
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Fwd: Public comments--Planning Commission Meeting Item #6A
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 2:20:39 PM
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Get Outlook for iOS

From: Sunny Dunlap <sunnydunlap@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 2:17:56 PM
To: Julia Krog <krogj@mendocinocounty.org>
Subject: Public comments--Planning Commission Meeting Item #6A
 

Hello, I tried to send this and this came back. 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mail Delivery Subsystem <mailer-daemon@googlemail.com>
Subject: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)
Date: July 31, 2024 at 1:35:52 PM PDT
To: sunnydunlap@gmail.com

Message blocked

Your message
to pbscommisions@mendocinocounty.govhas
been blocked. See technical details below for more
information.

The response from the remote server was:

550 permanent failure for one or more recipients
(pbscommisions@mendocinocounty.gov:550 5.4.1 Recipient address rejected:
Access denied. [DS4PEPF00000172.namprd09.prod..)

Reporting-MTA: dns; googlemail.com
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Received-From-MTA: dns; sunnydunlap@gmail.com
Arrival-Date: Wed, 31 Jul 2024 13:35:49 -0700 (PDT)
X-Original-Message-ID: <B955E193-751C-4B22-9531-F51E03ECC93B@gmail.com>

Final-Recipient: rfc822; pbscommisions@mendocinocounty.gov
Action: failed
Status: 4.4.2
Remote-MTA: dns; d300887a.ess.barracudanetworks.com. (209.222.82.253, the
server for the domain mendocinocounty.gov.)
Diagnostic-Code: smtp; 550 permanent failure for one or more recipients
(pbscommisions@mendocinocounty.gov:550 5.4.1 Recipient address rejected: Access denied.
[DS4PEPF00000172.namprd09.prod..)
Last-Attempt-Date: Wed, 31 Jul 2024 13:35:52 -0700 (PDT)

From: Sunny Dunlap <sunnydunlap@gmail.com>
Subject: Public Comments---Planning Commission Meeting Item #6A
Date: July 31, 2024 at 1:35:28 PM PDT
To: pbscommisions@mendocinocounty.gov

Dear Mendocino County Planning Commissioners, 

Thanks you for inviting comments on low intensity camping policy. Living in a rural community,
there aren’t many job or opportunities to make money. It’s so helpful to be able to so something on
my land that supplements my income, helps me pay my property taxes, and gives me the financial
flexibility to invest in stewardship projects— like fuel management —on my property. As a land
owner and community member, I am deeply invested in my property and in my neighbors. This is
my home. So I educate my campers about what it means to be fire safe and to recreate
responsibly, and I stay up to date on burn bans and other safety notices. 

I really love hosting campers here. It has introduced me to people I might never have met otherwise
and has brought me a lot of joy. It’s also a great thing for our community! When people come to
camp here, they ask for my recommendations, go get breakfast in town, and spend their money
locally. 

Please support the low intensity camping policy and make it easier for residents like me to host a
small number of campers. This makes so much sense for Mendocino County.

Thank you,

Sunny Dunlap
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